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January 2, 2024 
 
REGION MEMORANDUM 
NEAP-2024-002 
 

CHANGE OF DATE FOR THE IN-PERSON KUMUSTAHAN WITH IDENTIFIED 
COACHES/MENTORS AND ADMINISTRATION OF NQESH POST-TEST  

FOR CATEGORY B ASPIRING SCHOOL HEADS 
 

TO:  Schools Division Superintendents 
SGOD-Human Resource Development Section 

All Other Personnel Concerned  
 

1. In reference to Region Memorandum NEAP-2023-091 titled “Conduct of In-
Person Kumustahan with Identified Coaches/Mentors and Administration of 
NQESH Post-test,” the date of conduct, which was originally scheduled on January 
18-19, 2024, shall be moved to February 15-26, 2024 within South Cotabato.  
 
2. Other provisions stated in Region Memorandum NEAP-2023-091 remain in 
effect. 
 
3.   For further information, contact Henry Fritz H. Diaz, Senior Education 
Program Specialist – HRDD-NEAP through henryfritz.diaz@deped.gov.ph.   
 
4.   Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CARLITO D. ROCAFORT  
   Director IV 

         
Encl.: None 

Reference: As stated 
Allotment: HRD/Local Funds 
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following Subjects: 

 

SCHOOL HEAD  TRAINING      
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